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Dear Friends, Prayer Partners, & faithful Supporters, 

Greetings from our Lord Jesus Christ! We are so thankful to God 

for His grace and mercy towards our extended family. Several years 

have passed without our regular news letter. Please forgive me for 

this: workload and frustrations have 

intervened. However, I thank God 

that I am now able to do so and that, 

even if I have failed to contact you, you have stood with me, 

in the midst of my sorrows, pain and tears. I thank God for 

each and every one of you and for your faithful love and 

constant prayers and sacrificial support towards me, Becky 

and the El-Shadai family. 

We thank God for His provision through you to our children and we all want to thank each 

and every one for your generous support to El-Shadai which has helped us meet our needs 

in time.  By His Grace on 31st May-2017 we completed 20 years, (1997- 2017). When I look 

back my eyes are filled with tears of gratitude for His mercy and provision, I  personally 

want to thank each and every one for your faithfulness in supporting me and strengthening 

me. In El-Shadaiôs history each and every one of you who reading this news letter have 

played a very important role. I just want to say we love you and thank you. God bless you. 
 

 

This year 2017 started with great expectations. 

We had wonderful Christmas and New Year 

services. Our church is growing and 

 in the month of May we had baptism service. 6 

were baptized and added to our Church. However, our 

outreach has had to slow down due to the present situation of 

our country. 
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